
Attendance this week so far:  94.21% 

School Attendance
16 October 2023 - 20 October 2023

Our school weekly attendance was: 95.37% 
This was above the primary national average attendance: 94.1%

Attendance this term so far:  94.9% 

NEWSLETTER
T h u r s d a y  2 6 t h  O c t o b e r  2 0 2 3

A U T U M N  1  T E R M

Swimming every Tuesday (Yrs 5 & 6)
upto and including 21st November

NOVEMBER
Monday 6th-Thursday 9th

Parent/teacher consultations
Friday 10th -new date

Leavening’s Got Talent 1.30pm
Week beginning 13th  

Extra-curricular clubs start
Monday 13th  

Wear odd socks day
Friday 17th  

Children In Need Day
Monday 20th

FOLS meeting 2pm -all welcome!
Thursday 30th  

EYFS (nursery and reception) stay and
play session 9am until 10am

DECEMBER
Thursday 7th  

FOLS Non Uniform/Christmas jumper –
exchange for a tombola prize 

Parent/carer & child Christmas craft
afternoon
Friday 8th

Christmas Fair – 3.15pm-5pm
Thursday 14th  

Pantomime trip-details to follow!
Friday 15th  

Christmas productions 9.30am & 2pm
with coffee, mince pies & FOLS Xmas

hamper raffle 
Monday 18th  

Extra-curricular clubs finish this week
Tues 19th

FOLS Movie afternoon – 3.15pm-5pm 
Thursday 21st 

Christmas lunch and parties(pm)
Friday 22nd

Last day of term 

JANUARY
Monday 8th
Training day
Tuesday 9th

First day of term

PLEASE ENSURE ALL
PARENTPAY DEBTS ARE

CLEARED BY 1ST NOVEMBER.
THANK YOU.

Together We Can

DIARY DATES

Hello everyone

As we near the end of our first half term of 2023-2024 it is a perfect
opportunity to reflect on the learning experiences our pupils have had this
half term. The topic of 'Inspiring Inventions' has been a popular one with the
visit to the railway museum; KS2 inventing their own board games; learning
about the history of key inventions; Peat Rigg residential and landing with a
visit to a Mosque and the Royal Armouries in Leeds. Such rich and
meaningful experiences are key for our children. We have had a focus on key
personal development around mental health awareness, hate crime
awareness, Black Lives matter and took part in a local radio competition for
'Test the Teacher'.

We hope you have enjoyed the stay and play sessions in the EYFS as well as
the seeing is believing mornings in KS1 and KS2. Thank you to those parents
who have engaged with us by attending the reading workshop, online safety
workshop and who have completed the parent voice around online safety.
We value working in partnership with you.

Attendance continues to be a key priority of ours this term and we will be
working with you all to ensure that your child's attendance is as good as it
can possibly be. 

Some girls in KS2 are frequently wearing false/stick on nails that are painted.
We would firmly ask that children do not wear these to school. In addition,
those children with their ears pierced must not wear their earrings on PE
days. We would value your support in this.

Do not forget to sign up for the first parent/teacher meetings of the year that
will occur the first week back. Our extra curricular clubs will also begin
during the first week back. Thank you to the staff who have volunteered to
child an extra curricular club after school- these opportunities to enhance
your child's personal development require the commitment of our staff and
in a small school this can be hard to facilitate, so we are very grateful. Please
do sign your child up for one of our many clubs on offer.

On behalf of the staff team we wish you all a happy and healthy half term.
Best Wishes

S i a n  M i t c h e l l



Recent highlights from Oak Trees

Last week, on Thursday, we hosted our first homework celebration. Myself and all the Oak Tree teaching team were
blown away by the children's hard work and effort on their homework this term. We set the classroom up as a

museum and toured around sharing and celebrating our homework success. The children were fantastic at asking
and answering each other's questions. We were even visited by Mrs Mitchell, who was equally impressed with the

brilliant work. Well done Oak Tree Class! I can't wait to see what next term brings!

Homework success!



More highlights from Oak Trees
This week the Oak Trees have been working on making board games
and writing instructions to go with them. This is for our landing at the
end of the week where we will be presenting our games in a dragon's
den style. The year 3 and 4 pupils have enjoyed working out how to
write clear instructions to inform people exactly how to set up their

game. We have designed, measured, planned, stencilled, taped,
painted and wrote! As we come to the end of this half term, I would
like to thank the children of Oak Tree Class for working so hard and

being so brilliant! Enjoy your week off!

Conkers

Acorns Nursery

This week the Conkers have wrapped up their 'Inspiring Inventions' topic. We have had a strong
History focus and learned all about different inventors in the past and how they changed our

modern lives. To support our Historical learning over many different topics, we visited the Royal
Armouries Museum in Leeds.

Acorns have been loving all things Autumn over the last few weeks, using Conkers to count,
decorating pumpkins and making ladybird houses. We are looking forward to real pumpkins and

making potions in them Friday on our Halloween celebration day. 



Please can we remind you to ensure your child brings a coat to school. Thank you!

SCHOOL NOTICES
 Leavening’s Got Talent! Friday 10th November

We are inviting all of our children to enter this show if they wish, to celebrate the unique and diverse talents among
them. If your child/ren would like to take part in this experience, please can you email the school office ASAP.

Monday 13th November Odd Socks Day
This will mark the beginning of antibullying week and so children to wear odd socks that day ( no cost) Advertise

antibullying week with the theme of ' Make a noise about bullying' week beg 13th-17th Nov

Children in Need Day Friday 17th November 
Children can come to school wearing 'spotacular' items of clothing or own clothes.

Donation payments will be made available via ParentPay after half term.

FOLS meeting 20th November at 2pm
This will take place in school to plan the Christmas fundraising events- everyone is welcome!

Your support is much appreciated.

Harvest Festival 
Thank you to all who attended our Harvest

Celebration last week. 
We received lots of generous donations for the

food bank which have now been delivered. 

Test The Teacher!
Leavening School had a visit from YorkMix radio last week. A fantastic effort was shown by Miss Templeman when
she took part in ‘Test the Teacher’, cheered on by our pupils! 
YorkMix are going on tour to schools around York and North Yorkshire not only to quiz teachers, but to quiz some of
the students too. Some of our lucky pupils won YorkMix Goodies and said hello to Mixie the Monster. The top 3
teachers out of the 20 schools they visit will face-off in a live final at York Sport for the chance to win a pool party!
Miss Templeman’s valiant efforts have put Leavening School currently 3rd in the leaderboard. Well done Miss T!
Listen to Miss Templeman and the children on YorkMix radio using the following (it starts roughly 1hr45mins in) :
https://player.autopod.xyz/437217?fbclid=IwAR2ngsvCw6S7k91XhxAnURcxyURawklnJu9hGBshXe3ZpYsCo-
oRn4JLOk8

https://player.autopod.xyz/437217?fbclid=IwAR2ngsvCw6S7k91XhxAnURcxyURawklnJu9hGBshXe3ZpYsCo-oRn4JLOk8
https://player.autopod.xyz/437217?fbclid=IwAR2ngsvCw6S7k91XhxAnURcxyURawklnJu9hGBshXe3ZpYsCo-oRn4JLOk8




Click here for our fundraising page!

http://efraising.org/3zkZ7lQhx1
http://efraising.org/3zkZ7lQhx1





